
 
 

                      
Driver Training on Diesel Emissions 

Complaint – We’ve trained our drivers and have the decals in our units but they still cannot tell us 
what lights are on when there is an issue with engine operation. 

Cause – Hopefully this is because the light on the dash does not appear too often and when it 
does they have forgotten where to look and what the lights might be for. 

Correction – During the recent Head Mechanic Seminar we did some training on the 2013 Emission 
units and lights associated with ALL the Emissions since inception in 2007. It was 
brought up that schools thought a “poster” of the dash showing what the lights were 
which could be hung in the driver’s room might catch their attention and if they saw it 
more frequently when there was an issue might be able to refer back to it. So attached 
is what we have come up with – the poster measures 24” X 44” is make of a heavy 
material and ALL the Emission lights are outlined in GREEN, while the MIL light which is 
new in 2013 has a larger explanation. These posters are at the printers and our 
Salespeople will have with them hopefully the first week in October and will be 
distributing them to our customers. 

We’d like your comments once you have them in your driver’s area. 

PLEASE LET US KNOW IF THESE HELP 

 

Tech Tip 16-0104-1 



 

Revision – 12-31-15 

Recently a customer asked about the icon (Figure 1) located on the far right side under the coolant level 
icon. 

 
Figure 1 

We were unsure what it was at the time asked but in checking the Actia section of the Service Manual we 
found that it is not currently being used. It is designated for “future” use to indicate a “High Hydraulic 
Oil Temperature” (Figure 2). 

 

 
Figure 2 



Thank you to Rick & John at Brockport Central School for asking the question and as we 
always say; we might not know the answer but we will find it! 

 
For more information contact our nearest Service Department 

 
Chittenango: 315-687-3969 or 1-800-962-5768  Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis 
Rochester:     585-424-3320 or 1-800-463-3232  Gary Chichester or Dave Schaub 
Ravena:          518-756-1111 or 1-866-867-1111  Ben Reiling 

 
 

Customer Service Representatives 
 

Eastern Region   Gary Bigness 845-500-3707 
Central Region   JJ Richmond 315-559-3999 
Western Region   Mike Panzica 716-908-3186 

 


